New Outlook
Publishers

Dear Comrades,

We at New Outlook Publishers are proud to send our warmest Revolutionary
greetings to our dearest comrades of the League of Young Communists (LYC) USA on
your 2™ Congress.

We are proud to be the partner publishing house of the only truly revolutionary
Communist Youth League in the United States. May this Congress only strengthen our
shared fight against US Imperialism. As Comrade Lenin said, “You will not build a
communist society unless you enlist the mass of young workers and peasants in the work of
building communism.” We cannot win our fight without your young comrades!

WORKERS OF THE WORLD UNITE!
LONG LIvE MIARXISM-LENINISM
LONG Live THE LEGACY oF THE USSR
LONG LivE THE LEAGUE OF YOUNG CoMMUNISTS USA

In Solidarity,
The Executive Committee of
New Outlook Publishers



